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60 LALIQUE PENINSULA - LAID-BACK LUXURY FAMILY HOME IN CRYSTAL
HARBOUR
Seven Mile Beach, Cayman Islands
MLS# 417200
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60 Lalique Peninsula Quay – Relaxed Sophisticated Family Home
on The Peninsula, Lalique Pointe, Crystal Harbour Experience the
perfect balance of elegance and comfort at 60 Lalique Pointe
Peninsula Quay a stunning three-story waterfront home in Crystal
Harbour’s most exclusive gated enclave, Lalique Pointe. Tucked
away on The Peninsula, 60 Lalique Peninsula Quay is a
thoughtfully designed waterfront residence combining elegance,
comfort, and functionality. Built by Core Construction, one of
Cayman’s most highly regarded builders, this three-story home
boasts 127 feet of direct water frontage with uninterrupted views
of the North Sound and Governor’s Creek, protected by a natural
environmental buffer. Inside, the residence offers six en-suite
bedrooms, expansive living spaces, and a dramatic 30-foot foyer
that leads to an open-plan living area and a chef’s kitchen
complete with a butler’s pantry. Designed with everyday family
life and entertaining in mind, the home seamlessly flows outdoors
to covered dining and lounge areas, built-in BBQs, and
retractable patio screens. A private U-shaped dock (70ft + 40ft)
provides safe harbour and easy access to the North Sound and
nearby waterfront dining. The upper level features a dedicated
entertainment space with a kitchenette, full bathroom, and
dumbwaiter, while the third floor offers a panoramic-view terrace
perfect for sunsets over the water. No detail has been
overlooked: blackout Lutron blinds, a smart home system, double
garage, elevator-ready shaft, and eco-conscious touches
including solar panels, a cistern, and gas fittings. The home
comes fully furnished in a relaxed, luxe-bohemian style refined
yet welcoming. Within Crystal Harbour, Lalique Point provides 24-
hour weekend and overnight security, tennis and pickleball
courts, a football pitch, and a clubhouse. Residents also enjoy
direct golf cart access to Cayman’s only 18-hole course, the
North Sound Golf Club. 60 Lalique Peninsula Quay is more than a
home, it’s a lifestyle, offering privacy, comfort, and the very best
of Cayman Islands living.

Essential Information

Type
Residential (For Sale)

Status
Current

MLS
417200

Listing Type
Single Family Home

Key Details

Bed
6

Bath
6.5

Block & Parcel
17A,230

Acreage
0.56
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Den
No

Year Built
2022

Sq.Ft.
8084.00

Additional Features

Lot Size
0.56

Views
Canal Front

Sea Frontage
127

Foundation
Slab

Furnished
Yes

Garage
2

Zoning
Low Density
residential


